
CODE OF CONDUCT 

 

Revised June 2, 2023 
 

 
 
All are welcome at Vaughan Public Libraries (VPL), in both our physical and virtual spaces. 
 
To maintain the health and wellbeing of VPL staff, customers and visitors and to ensure that all customers can 
enjoy VPL privileges, the following Code of Conduct has been adopted. 
 

Appropriate behaviour is required at all times.  
 
York Region Public Health directives must be followed. 
 
Conversations should be considerate of others in tone and volume. 

 
VPL property and materials must be treated with respect. 

 
Enjoy food in designated areas of the library. 
 
Members of the public may be required to make available for inspection all bags and carrying cases when 
leaving the building. 

 
The care and safety of your child(ren) is your responsibility.  

 
Registered service animals as defined in the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act are welcome 
in the Library.   

 
Customers are responsible for all personal items while in the library and should not leave them 
unattended.  

 
 Please respect the privacy of others by refraining from photographing or recording without permission. 


